Nancz Morawski

From: Brian Green <briangreen2009@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 7:39 AM

To: Nancy Morawski /
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request to appear before The Augusta Commission during their upcoming

commission mtg

Hi Ms Morowski,
| am requesting to speak to the Augusta Commissioners concerning the need to review some pre-existing neighborhood

ordinances, or to implement more robust or effective ordinances.
Thank you as always for your assistance.
B. Green 706-627-3859

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]




